
October 2016 
Photo Album

October was a busy month. With school wrapping up in November, we’ve been 
doing lots of neat activities, lots of learning, and having lots of fun. Each day has 
its challenges, but we are so thankful for this beautiful community! Check out the 
photos in this album to learn about what we’ve been up to. We hope you enjoy 

this little peek into life at the Micah Project. 



Celebrating Francisco Morazan

October 3 is the birthday of 
Francisco Morazan, the military 
general and statesman who led 

Central America to independence 
from Spain. The boys shared some 
information and reenacted scenes 

from his life to commemorate the day.

In the skit, Jose Luis played Francisco 
Morazan. We all thought it funny that 

he looks just like him!



It’s been such a blessing to watch our neighbors in the Villa Linda Miller 
community working to make their neighborhood a better place. This month, 
we’ve worked on improving the Villa Linda Miller water system and cleaned 
up around the community--and one of our graduates helped the community 

request to get its roads paved! What a BIG blessing. 

Villa Linda Miller



Villa Linda Miller

We remain thankful for the Villa Linda Miller medical clinic, which serves 
many people in need. This month, our visitor Megan served as a volunteer 

at the clinic. We’re also super excited about the roads getting paved!



An Opportunity to Serve

Thanks to a Honduran non-profit organization called CEPUDO, the Micah 
boys were able to pack food provisions and deliver them to sixty senior 

citizens in the Villa Linda Miller community. What a gift!



FUN in the SUN

One weekend, the boys had a blast going to a water park and swimming, 
diving, sliding and splashing around! What fun!



2016 Science Fair

This year, each boy researched and performed his own experiment and 
then presented to a group of students and judges. What a blessing!



A Trip to the Pool

Our street outreach team is dedicated to continuously reaching out to 
young men and boys living on the streets. One day this month, we had a 

nice time with some of these guys at a local pool. Please keep them in your 
prayers. We hope they’ll soon be able to leave life on the streets behind.



Life at Micah

This month we’ve seen our guys grow in so many ways. Jose Luis 
celebrated his sixteenth birthday, we had some wonderful times of worship 

and teaching together (even one of the Micah guys helped lead a 
study), and we continue to reach out to young men living on the streets. 

Please keep all of these guys in prayer.

We’re thankful for volunteers who continually bring love to the streets of Teguz.



Micah Smiles


